
 

 

King’s Welcome Days for future students this weekend 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – March 6, 2014 

London, ON- King’s will open its campus to future students, their families and friends on Friday 

March 7, 6 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. and on Saturday March 8th, 1 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. for our annual March 

Break Welcome Days. For the first time, the event will be centered in the Darryl J. King Student 

Life Centre.  Tours of campus will run both days and King’s faculty and staff will be on hand to 

answer questions about academic programs and support services. 

“At King’s we offer small, interactive classes and combine that with a big sense of community. 

Here, our students truly get connected and make a difference.  And, they get the best of both 

worlds: a close knit educational experience at King’s is tied to the big school atmosphere of 

Western,” says Marilyn Mason, Registrar. “King’s students earn a Western degree.” 

King’s highly rated faculty are accessible to students inside and outside the classroom. Our 

students enjoy a wide range of undergraduate programs in the liberal arts, business and social 

work. We also offer a Master of Social Work. 

On both days visitors can take a tour of the campus and residence, meet faculty members and 

staff, view displays and videos and meet current students.  

For more information and to register, please visit: kings.uwo.ca/future-students. 

Founded in 1954, King's University College is a Catholic educational institution affiliated with 

Western University and is the largest of the three affiliate colleges.  

 

 

For more information please contact:   

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 

519-719-9366 

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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